
 
 
 
 
 

March 9, 2016 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Kevin Hsueh, Chief 

Licensing Processes Branch 
Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 

 
FROM: Joseph J. Holonich, Senior Project Manager  /RA/ 
 Licensing Processes Branch 
 Division of Policy and Rulemaking 
 Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
 
SUBJECT: SUMMARY OF JANUARY 21, 2016, AUDIO CONFERENCE CALL ON 

LOCKHEED MARTIN NuPAC TOPICAL REPORT  
 
 
On January 21, 2016, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff held a conference call 
with representatives from Lockheed Martin (LM).  The purpose of the call was to discuss 
technical details concerning the LM topical report, ED610000-047-P Rev C; "Generic 
Qualification of The NuPAC [Nuclear Protection and Control] Platform For Safety-Related 
Applications.”  Information related to the meeting can be found in the Agencywide Documents 
Access and Management System package ML15342A023. 
 
In the call, the NRC staff identified inconsistencies in documents provided by LM for review.  
After discussions, the LM representatives acknowledged the inconsistencies and agreed to 
revise the documents to make them consistent. 
 
The only action from the call was the LM commitment to correct document inconsistencies. 
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